

Town of Shaftsbury

Municipal Offices

PO Box 409 Shaftsbury, VT 05262-0409 (802) 442-4038

Department of Public Works

Work being done for the next two weeks.

Roadside mowing will continue on the east side of Shaftsbury, starting on Old Depot, Maple Hill, Birch Hill and Hidden Valley development this week and Cider Mill and airport road next week.

Road grading, Laclair Road, Blueberry Hill Road, and Old Depot Road.

Culvert replacements: DPW will be replacing culverts on Mountainview Drive and Glastenview Drive at both intersections of Daniels Road. Both culverts are not meeting State standards for our hydrologically connecting road segments. All this work will be funded from VTrans State Grants we have received last fall. We will be working in this area for the next 2 weeks starting 7/21/2025. This project will take most of the crew to complete.